B&B Consultants, Inc.

Engineers-Planners
Surveyors-Lab Analysts

March 8, 2021

Charles Forbes, Town Manager
Town of Chase City

319 N. Main Street

Chase City, Virginia 23924

RE: Discontinuing Landfill Services
Mr. Forbes:

We are sorry to inform the Town that B&B will no longer be able to provide professional
services as it relates to the landfill. Over the past decade, B&B has continued to provide
professional services for its current landfill clients but has not sought any new clients. Chase

City is B & B’s only landfill client remaining. With the retirement and loss of key
environmental personnel, B&B has had to make a hard decision to discontinue these services.

B&B will provide any and all information it has relating to the landfill to the next firm
the Town chooses to continue with. While it is the Town’s preference, Jim Patterson with
KBJW Group, a former employee of B&B, has knowledge of the landfill and has continued to
work with us on this landfill to date. We highly recommend KBJW to pick up where we are
leaving off to continue the efforts in closing the landfill for good.

We greatly appreciate all the years of trust and confidence the Town has put into B&B
regarding the landfill.

Sincerely,

B & B CONSULTANTS, INC.

Samuel P. Carroll, C.E.O.
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